
A Memorial Service for Jerry McGuriman will be held Friday, January 
18, 1:00 pm at Florida National Cemetery, in Bushnell.  Everyone is 
welcome.  There will not be a service for Jerry here at the church. 

ACTIVITIES THIS WEEK  
 

Tue 9:00 am—Exercise Class 

Wed 9:00 am—Grief Share 

Wed 5:00 pm—Prayer Meeting 

Wed 6:00 pm—Choir Practice 

Fri  9:00 am—Exercise Class 

Fri 6:00 pm—Movie Night 

Sun 9:00 am—Sunday School 

Sun 10:00 am—Worship 
Service 

 

UPCOMING ACTIVITIES 
 

Exercise Class every Tue & Fri 

Grief Share Wed 1/6—3/3  

Movie Night  1/18 

Wildwood Soup Kitchen 
Collection  1/27 

Singspiration  1/27 

Men’s Fellowship  1/30 

Son Seekers  1/31 

Our Addresses 
& Phone Number 

8015 SE 180TH Street 
(CR102) 

Oxford, Florida 34484  

www.ibctv.org 
352-502-3384 

Movie Night 
 

Friday, January 18, 
6:00 pm in the IBC 

Chapel. 
 

“Another Perfect Stranger.” 
 

Sequel to 2006 film “The Perfect 
Stranger 

HOLD THE DATE FOR 
SINGSPIRATION 

 

Sunday January 27, 6:00 pm in 
the IBC SANCTUARY. 

 

IMMANUEL  BAPTIST CHURCH 

 
“God with us” 

January 13, 2019 

 

Pastor  
Mike Dameron 

Church Phone 352-502-3384 
pastormike@ibctv.org 

 

Administrator 
Van Reynolds 

Cell Phone 352-391-8515 
admin@ibctv.org 

 

Worship Leader 
Russell Stephens 

 

Choir Director 
 Bobby Kinsey 

 

Organist 
Tom Campbell 

 

Pianist 
Vickie Langford 

OUR MISSION 
To present Christ, crucified and risen 

OUR VISION  
“To keep our focus on Him, to understand what it means to be obedient, 
and then live that every day.  And to define success not by the number of 
people that walk through our doors, but rather by those that walk out closer 
to the Lord.” 

Philippians 4:13 “I can do 
everything through Him who 

gives me strength.” 

 



ORDER OF WORSHIP 

Prelude   

Theme Chorus Immanuel Pg  201 

Invocation   

Welcome and Announcements Pastor Mike  

Hymn I Love to Tell the Story Pg 626     

Offertory Hymn Are You Washed in the Blood Pg 229    

Offertory Prayer George Dye  

Tithes and Offerings   

Doxology   

Special Music Choir and Sally Davisson  

Pastoral Prayer   

Scripture Reading Matthew 26:47-50  

Message from God “The Last Pleading of Love”  

Lord’s Supper   

Invitational Hymn Jesus Paid It All Pg 249    

Receiving of New Members   

Benediction   

Closing Chorus Blest Be the Tie Pg  389 

Next week’s message by Pastor Mike will be “Six Basics of our Beliefs” and the 
scripture will be: I Timothy 4:1-8.  Pastor  Mike will review the six basic 
elements critical for a successful NT Church. 

Please Remember to SILENCE your Cell Phone. 

Gluten Free wafers are available at the Welcome Center. 

A series of 8 concerts have been scheduled in 
February and March at a number of local 

churches to benefit Wildwood Soup Kitchen.    
A breakfast has also been scheduled at the 

Wildwood Soup Kitchen.  Admission to each of 
these events will be non-perishable food items and/or 

monetary donations.  The schedule and location of the events 
and a listing of performers is available at the Welcome Center 

and will be posted on the IBC bulletin board. 

FROM THE PASTOR’S DESK 
 

Good morning and welcome to Immanuel Baptist Church.  The Lord 
continues to bless us with the addition of three folks last week.  Our newest 
members are: 
 
 
 
 
 
Please welcome these folks to the IBC family and introduce yourself. 
 

Today’s service is a celebration and remembrance of the Lord’s Supper.  
This is always a solemn, worshipful time of obedience for believers, as we 
recall the events of that last night in the Upper Room.  We practice “open 
communion” here which means that you do not have to be a member of IBC 
in order to participate; however, you must be a born-again believer in 
Christ as your personal Savior in order to do so. 
 

Please remember the Movie Night in the Chapel at 6:00 PM on Friday, the 
18th of January.  All are welcome and of course there is no charge.  Also, we 
have our next Singspiration at the end of the month.  It is on Sunday 
evening January 27th at 6:00 PM and this one is shaping up to be the best 
one ever!  Please come and bring your friends for an evening of music and 
songs to praise the Lord.   
 

Last week was a very special service as we ordained two of our new 
Deacons, and recognized all of those who are serving you this year.  With 
the changes some of the Deacon assignments have changed.  If you are not 
aware of who your Deacon is, please let Ed Hess know and he will gladly 
contact them on your behalf.   
 

We trust you will have a worshipful time here with us this morning.  If this 
is your first time to visit us, please be sure and complete a visitor’s card and 
turn it in at the Welcome Center on your way out.  We have a gift for you to 
remember us.  Whether a visitor or a faithful member, we are very thankful 
you are with us today. 
 

If you are looking for a church home, we pray that you will find exactly where 
the Lord wants you to be.  Serving the Lord is what we are called to do and it 
is critical to be where He wants us to be to do just that.  May God bless you all 
abundantly. 

 

Love and blessings to all, 
Pastor Mike  
 
 

Philippians 4:13 “I can do everything through Him who gives me strength.” 

Jim & June Burgess 
 

Gail Saari 
 


